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ALWAYS WORKING FOR A SAFER AND HEALTHIER WASHINGTON



REQUEST FOR PUBLIC RECORD

IMPORTANT NOTE: The Washington State Board of Health has no oversight or authority over the licensing or discipline of health care providers or facilities. Those responsibilities typically lie with our partner agency, the Washington State Department of Health, and its affiliated commissions. Public records requests relating to health care providers and facilities should be made to the Department of Health at Public Disclosure Records Center, P.O. Box 47865, Olympia, WA 98504-7865, phone: (360) 236-4836, or e-mail PDRC@doh.wa.gov. 
Please Print
	Date of Request

     
	Requester:      
	Phone Number: (   )      

	
	Company:       
	Fax Number: (   )      

	
	
	E-Mail Address:       

	Address       
	City/State/Zip:      


	NAME AND DESCRIPTION OF PUBLIC RECORDS OR INFORMATION REQUESTED
(Description of the public records you are requesting that is sufficiently specific for Board staff to identify and locate the records.)

	     

	     

	     

	     

	     

	     

	     

	     

	     

	     

	     

	     


I understand that if a list of individuals is provided to me by the Washington State Board of Health, it will neither be used to promote the election of an official or to promote or oppose a ballot proposition as prohibited by RCW 42.17.130 nor for commercial purposes or to give or provide access to material to others for commercial purposes as prohibited by 
RCW 42.56.070(9). I understand that I will be charged 15 cents per page for all standard and legal sized copies.

Requester’s Signature 


If you need this publication in an alternate format, please call the Records Office at (360) 236-4110. People with hearing loss may call 711 for Washington Relay Service.

